
 

AC/CLW 

18th November 2016 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

Whole School Visit to Lincoln Theatre Royal - Cinderella 

I am delighted to tell you about a wonderful opportunity for our children.   To support their English 

development and to increase our children’s appreciation of Performing Arts and Culture, I have arranged 

to take the Whole School to the Lincoln Theatre Royal Pantomime, Cinderella on Tuesday 6th December 

2016. The performance is designed especially for schools and will commence at 10 o’clock and finish at 

approximately 12.30, to include an interval.  We will provide the children with a snack and they can bring 

their water bottles as usual to have during the interval.  We will have lunch when we return back to school.  

Those in Foundation and KS1 will have a packed lunch provided by Carre’s on that day. 

It is my intention to take the whole school, including all staff members, so that we can cover every 

eventuality once we are at the theatre and ensure that the children are safe.  For this reason, I would ask 

that parents check diaries and sign consent forms as soon as possible, so that we are aware, in advance of 

any provision we need to make for children who might need to remain at school and also to ensure that we 

do not buy tickets unnecessarily.  

I hope that, like us, you see this as an exciting opportunity for the children.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Crawshaw 

Headteacher 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I confirm that my child …………………………………………………………………………………… will be available to attend the 

Pantomime on December 6th and I give my consent for him/her to do so. 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: …………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: …………………………………………………………………… Date: …………………… 


